March 30, 1994

Docket No. 50-483 DISTRIBUTION
Docket File RBarrett
NRC & Local PDRs DHagan

Mr. Donald F. Schnell PD3-3 Reading CGrimes

Senior Vice President - Nuclear JRoe ACRS(10)

Union Electric Company JZwolinski OPA

Post Office Box 149 JHannon 0C/LFDCB

St. Louis, Missouri 63166 LRWharton 0GC
EGreenman, RITI

Dear Mr. Schnell: MRushbrook

SUBJECT: CALLAWAY - WITHDRAWAL OF AN AMENDMENT REQUEST (TAC NO. M81235)

By letter dated December 11, 1990, you applied for an amendment to the
Facility Operating License No. NPF-30 for the Callaway Plant, Unit 1. The
proposed change would have revised the facility technical specifications
pertaining to the containment cooling system. Subsequently, by letter dated
March 25, 1994, you withdrew the amendment request.

The Commission has filed the enclosed Notice of Withdrawal of Application for
Amendment to Facility Operating License with the Office of the Federal
Register for publication.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:

L. Raynard Wharton, Project Manager
Project Directorate I11-3

Division of Reactor Projects - III1/1V/V
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
Notice of Withdrawal
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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON D C 208660001

March 30, 1994

Docket No. 50-483

Mr. Donald F. Schnell

Senior Vice President - Nuclear
Union Electric Company

Post Office Box 149

St. Louis, Missouri 63166

Dear Mr. Schnell:
SUBJECT: CALLAWAY - NITHDRAHAL OF AN AMENDMENT REQUEST (TAC NO. M81235)

By letter dated December 11, 1990, you applied for an amendment to Facility
Operating License No. NPF-30 for the Callaway Plant, Unit 1. The proposed
change would have revised the facility technical specifications pertaining to
the containment cooling system. Subsequently, by letter dated March 25, 1994,
you withdrew the amendment request.

The Commission has filed the enclosed Notice of Withdrawal of Application for
Amendment to Facility Operating License with the Office of the Federal
Register for publication.

Sincerely,

o/ W)ﬂ/'uw[ Wiailen

L. Raynard Wharton, Project Manager
Project Directorate 111-3

Division of Reactor Projects - III/IV/V
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
Notice of Withdrawal
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Mr. D. F. Schnell
Union Electric Company

cC:

Cermark Fletcher Associates
18225 Flower Hill Way #A
Gafthersburg, Maryland 20879-5334

Gerald Charnoff, Esq.

Thomas A. Baxter, Esq.

Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
2300 N. Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20037

Mr. S. E. Sampson

Supervising Engineer,
Site Licensing

Union Electric Company

Post Office Box 620

Fulton, Missouri 65251

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Resident Inspectors Office

8201 NRC Road
Steedman, Missouri 65077-1302
Mr. Alan C. Passwater, Manager
Licensing and Fuels

Union Electric Company

Post Office Box 149
St. Louis, Missouri 63166

Manager - Electric Department
Missouri Public Service Commission
301 W. High

Post Office Box 360
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102
Regional Administrator

U.S. NRC, Region 111

801 Warrenville Road

Lisle, I11inois 60523-4351

Mr. Ronald A. Kucera, Deputy
Director

Department of Natural Resources

P. 0. Box 176

Jefferson City, Missouri 65102

Callaway Plant
Unit No. 1

Mr. Neil S. Carns

President and Chief
Executive Officer

Wolf Creek Nuclear Operating
Corporation

P. 0. Box 411

Burlington, Kansas 66839

Mr. Dan I. Bolef, President

Kay Drey, Representative

Board of Directors Coalition
for the Environment

6267 Delmar Boulevard

University City, Missouri 65130



